
May 11, 2021. 

 

Announcement regarding the reopening of  

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 

Dear members, 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by the temporary 

closure due to the declaration of state of emergency and the request for 

us to refrain from business operations. We would also like to thank you 

for your kind understanding regarding the temporary closure. 

The request from the Japanese government and Hyogo Prefecture for 

the temporary closure of gyms will be alleviated, therefore business 

operations will resume from May 12th (Wednesday) as planned.  

Normal operations will resume in accordance with the announcement 

on the status of the corona infection and after receiving instructions 

and requests from the government administration. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

After the reopening, club hours will be as below, in consideration of the 

request from the Governor of Hyogo Prefecture and the state of 

emergency. As a token of our appreciation of your patience and 

continued patronage, the membership fee for May will be free of charge. 

We will give you more information about the refund for May at a later 

date. Thank you very much for your understanding. 

 

■ Scheduled operation restart date 

Wednesday, May 12th, 2021 from 9:00am 

■Operation hours 

Weekday (Tuesday to Friday) :9:00am to 7pm(Last check in 6:00pm) 

Saturday, Sunday: Closed requested by Hyogo prefecture. 

Monday: Closed.  

 


